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Semester 1 SRC Celebration Disco 
February 3, 2017. 

Dear Parents/Caregivers/Grandparents,  
 

The School Representative Council (SRC) will be holding a non-compulsory disco on Monday night, March 13. The theme 
for the Kindergarten to Year 2 disco will be “Pyjama Party” and will take place from 5:00pm until 6:25pm. The theme for 
the Year 3 to Year 6 disco will be “Mufti (wear what you like * No crop tops, high heels, thongs or singlet tops)” and will 
be held from 6:30pm until 8:00pm. The 5 school leaders will need to be at school at 4:30pm to set up with Ms Hulme. The 
discos will be held in the Jackson Hall. The cost is $7, which includes water, a snack (popcorn or a small chips) and fruit.  
 

During this time children will be expected to adhere to the school rules. If a child is on a Blue Behaviour Card on the day 
of the disco, or has been suspended during this term, they are not permitted to attend. If a child is absent from school on 
the day of the disco, they are not permitted to attend. Children with broken limbs are encouraged not to attend in the 
interest of their safety, or are to see their child’s classroom teacher to discuss safety measures. Students who require 
asthma puffers are required to carry them at all times.  
 

We ask that you escort your child to the Jackson Hall at the start of the disco and collect them from the hall at the end of 
the disco. Parents are requested to pick up their children promptly.  
 

Please complete the permission note below and return it to school with full payment by Wednesday, March 8. 
Alternately use the Parent Portal to pay online. Payments will no longer be able to be made via School Stream. 
 

Yours Sincerely  

 
 
Michelle Hulme, Principal  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Semester 1 SRC Celebration Disco 

To be returned/permission given online and with full payment by Wednesday March 8. 
Dear Mrs Hulme, 
 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________ of class _________ to attend the Positive 
Behaviour Reward Disco on Monday, March 13. I understand that if my child is on Behaviour Monitoring or has been 
suspended, in accord with the School’s Discipline Policy, they are unable to attend the SRC Celebration Disco as it is an 
out-of-school hours event. 
 

 

I understand payment for this event is $7. Payment can be made and permission given in a number of different ways: 
 

 

 Payment via school website (click on Make a Payment at the top) fill in all green asterisks and ‘tick’ Excursions under 
Payment Option and use payment description ‘Semester 1 Disco’. 
 

 Payment in envelope to office with permission note. 
 
 Payment in envelope to office with permission given via the note on School Stream. 
 
 

Please list any health issues that your child may have: _______________________________________________________ 
 

Please list your contact details during the time of the disco: __________________________________________________  

 

Parent / Caregiver Name: ___________________________ Signature: _______________________ Date: _____________ 


